
 
 
 
 

Announcement from King Mongkut's University of Technology Thonburi 
Subject: Policy on the Promotion of Learning Outside the Classroom through 

Extracurricular Activities  
(Extra - Curricular activities) 

---------------------------------------------- 
 The university promotes student activities to provide students with experiential learning 
(Learning by Doing), helping them develop life skills, management skills, and social participation 
skills. This contributes to producing graduates who are well-rounded in terms of physical, 
emotional, mental, and social aspects. Moreover, the graduates are expected to be both skilled 
and good, in line with the university's vision and the desired graduate attributes. 
 

The university has established a policy to promote out-of-classroom learning through 
extracurricular activities every Monday afternoon onwards, as announced in the 4th Academic 
Council meeting on Monday, April 22, 2013. It is requested that all theoretical and practical 
classes be suspended during this time and on this day.  

 
Therefore, this announcement is made for your knowledge and to be observed by all. 
 

                Announced on June 20, 2013 
 
 
 

(Associate Professor Dr. Sakarin Phumiratan) 
President King Mongkut's University of Technology Thonburi 


